From: Howard Croft <a href="https://www.nctober.org/">howard Croft <a href="ht

**To:** Wells, Eden (DHHS)

**Subject:** Re: Technical Advisory Meeting

Edin,

Absolutely, I was in the meeting with Director Wyant toady when he recommended Mr. Franzblau And I support his attendance.

On Tue, Oct 6, 2015 at 5:08 PM, Wells, Eden (DHHS) < WellsE3@michigan.gov > wrote:

Good afternoon,

I do hope to make it, but may need to call in. I wanted to add that MDEQ Director Wyant had added my college from UM School of Public Health, Dr. Al Franzblau, an Environmental Health Scientist. May I forward the agenda to Dr. Franzblau?

From: Howard Croft < <a href="mailto:hcroft@cityofflint.com">hcroft@cityofflint.com</a>>
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2015 4:54 PM

To: Wells, Eden (DHHS)

**Subject:** Technical Advisory Meeting

Ms. Wells,

It was a pleasure meeting you last Friday and I am happy that you will working with our team. We have a Technical Advisory Committee that was formed over the last year and our next scheduled meeting is tomorrow at 2:00 - 4:30 pm at City Hall. I would like to invite you to be a participant at the meeting which will include the top lead experts from the EPA and several of our DEQ representatives.

Your input here would be very valuable, I will look forward to seeing you there if you can make it. Please call or email me if you need directions.

Thank you,

\_\_

## **Howard Croft**

Public Works Director City of Flint 1101 S. Saginaw Street Flint, MI 48502 PH# 810.766.7135 Ext.2043 hcroft@cityofflint.com --

## **Howard Croft**

Public Works Director City of Flint 1101 S. Saginaw Street Flint, MI 48502 PH# 810.766.7135 Ext.2043 hcroft@cityofflint.com